
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 7:47 PM
To: [REDACTED]; Lesley Groff

please tell the 3 bis guys that i need to delay their trip=for two weeks to 12 oct. weekend.

--

conversation-id 328312 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1537213595 flags 8590195713 remote-id 854216